
 

 

12th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Party Day- EYFS  
 
We are coming to the end of a busy term and we are all looking forward to the Christmas 
season. We will be having a Christmas party for the children on Thursday 22nd December, 
which is the last day of term.  
 
There will be party games for the children including pass the parcel, musical statues and many 
more. We will also have lots of dancing and craft activities. The children can come to school 
wearing party clothes on this day to get them into the party mood.  
 
We would like to ask for a contribution of 50p to £1 to help us fund snacks, decorations and 
small gifts for prizes. Please place your contributions in the Nursery or Reception fund jars in 
your child’s class.  
 
Please note there will be quiet spaces provided for children who do not wish to participate in 
the disco or any games. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Leader 
 
 


